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The Columbus Public Health Department will NOT be administering the flu vaccine at CTA this year! Please check with your pediatrician, retail pharmacy, or the health department to receive the flu vaccine this year. According to the CDC, the flu vaccination reduces the risk of getting the flu by between 40% and 60%. A study published by the CDC last April showed that the flu vaccine reduced the risk of flu associated death by 51% in children. Everyone 6 months of age and older should get a flu vaccine every season. 


Healthy children are ready to learn!
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